
To whom it may concern 
I and my family have enjoying visiting Hugos Manly for some years. It's a great venue in a 
fantastic position. I've lived in Manly 51 years and love to see improvements to all parts of the 
precinct and surrounds. I support the latest upgrades to Manly Wharf and Hugos restaurant 
and feel they will only add to the ambiance and charm of these spaces that all can enjoy. 
Regards 
Seth Bishop.
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